
  

Pierce Elementary PATS Meeting 
February 28, 2023 

 
Attendees: Katie Prince- President, Maria Becker- Treasurer, Kristi Brummels- Secretary,         Brandy Price  

 
                      Agenda Item Notes/Comments 

Call to Order    

Secretary’s Report Kristi provided a summary of the January 2023 meeting minutes. Brandy motioned to 
approve the report. Maria seconded. Report approved. 

  Treasurer’s Report Maria provided a summary of the treasurer’s report. Brandy motioned to approve the report. Kristi 
seconded. Report approved.  

Boot Bags  Katie has obtained pricing for boot bags. An order for 250 bags will be placed once the transition of 
our bank account from Midwest Bank to Elkhorn Valley Bank is complete (approximately one week).  

Snack Sales/Snack Cart  Snack sales are scheduled for Friday, March 10th. If the boys basketball team makes it to state, there 
is a possibility that there will not be school on that day. If there is no school, snack sales will be 
cancelled for the month of March. If there is school, Katie will take the snack cart to classrooms for 
teachers in addition to the student snack sale. There will also be a snack cart placed in the teacher’s 
lounge on March 23rd during parent teacher conferences.  

Spirit Sales We may hold a spirit sale the morning of Tuesday, March 7th depending upon the outcome of the 
boys basketball game on February 28th.  

Fair Artwork  We will provide artwork for the Pierce County Fair again this year. We will ask all teachers to 
participate, and we will request that they attach the art they are submitting to black posterboard.  

Teacher Appreciation Week Teacher appreciation week will be held May 1-5. Please start looking for themes and ideas. We will 
discuss at our March meeting.  

End of Year Celebration   Please start thinking of ideas for an end of year celebration. Inflatables and/or a carnival have been 
mentioned. We will discuss at our March meeting.  

Meeting Adjournment  Brandy motioned to adjourn the meeting. Maria seconded. Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
March 28, 2023.  

 


